RECEIVED
SEP_ 8.2014
CITY CLERKS OFFICE

9/6/2014
To: Jennifer Hudon - City Clerk

Ref: Applicant for Position on Manitowoc Public Utilities Commission

I'm very interested to serve on the Commission, having spent 37
years working with many governmental agencies as Deputy City Planner.
My knowledge is wide spread, having worked with Federal, State and local
agencies in regards to a vast number of elements for the local economy.
I’'m familiar with the working of the Public Utilities and have worked with the
leader and many of the staff over the years. Knowledge is a key element,
in the understanding of the operation and future of the MPU and | would
love to serve on the Commission.

Thank you for your consideration on my application:

Nicholas P. Levendusky

910 Wilson Street
Manitowoc, Wisconsin 54220
Phone: 920-682-9168

Cell: 920-860-2992

E-mail: Nlevendusky2012@hotmail.com

Copy: James Brey



